
From: Card, Rachel
To: powens2002@aol.com <powens2002@aol.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/5/2013 2:39:35 PM
Subject: Follow-up: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Good afternoon Chairman Owens,

I am following up on a voice mail that I left you earlier today regarding the K-12 Education Teacher Forum. We have 
scheduled this event for July 11 at 10:00 am. I would appreciate you sending me the names and contact information 
for five teachers you would like to invite to the forum.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. I hope you have a great afternoon.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov 
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile

cc: Katherine Veldran

From: Card, Rachel
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 10:13 AM
To: 'powens2002@aol.com'
Subject: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Chairman Owens,

It was a pleasure meeting you last Tuesday at the K-12 education meeting in the Governor's office. As a follow-up on 
the conversation, I am asking you for your recommendations for 5 teachers to attend a teacher forum with this 
group. We would like to have a variety of teachers from both rural and non-rural schools, different grade levels, and 
different subject areas including special education. Please keep this in mind as you consider the teachers you would 
like to invite. I recognize that this is a busy time for you, and I really appreciate your help.

Again, it was nice meeting you, and I look forward to working with you and the other members of the K-12 education 
group.

Warm regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile
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